
 

Vacation Safely 
Luxe Beach Resort Covid-19 Safety Plan 

For the safety of our guests, staff and wider community Luxe Beach Resort has put into place stringent safety 
measures. The below details the areas of the Resort and the safety measures installed to protect you and limit 
the risk of spreading the virus. 

If you have any questions are concerns, please reach out to our team who will be happy to assist you. 

Guest Check-in & Reception Area 
Guests are encouraged to check-in online by visiting our website and completing the registration form. Only 
one guest at a time will be allowed to check in. The Reception area is sanitized after each check in. Masks are 
mandatory for this process. Guest temperature will be taken at check-in. 

Guest Room 
Guest rooms will be sanitized prior to arrival with Staff other than House Keeping staff with appropriate PPE 
will not be permitted in the guest rooms. 

Guest Check-out 
A drop-box is available for key drop off before departure. Note guestroom will not be occupied again under 12 
hours of vacancy. 

Swimming Pool 
The number of persons using the pool area is restricted to 15 persons at any one time. Signs are strategically 
placed to remind guests and staff to maintain the recommend six-foot social distance while in the water. Pool 
loungers will be placed around the pool deck to define appropriate social distancing. Pool loungers will be 
sanitized daily and after each use.  

Swimming Pool Deck 
Pool deck furniture is arranged with distances of six feet apart. Guests are asked to sanitize before entering he 
pool deck area. Sanitizer is placed at the entry. 

In Room Dining 
In Room Dinning Room service is encouraged, and your tray will be delivered covered outside of the 
guestroom door. Staff will not be entering your room. 

Beach 

Signs are strategically placed to remind guests and staff to maintain the recommend six foot social distance 
while in the water. The beach loungers will be placed appropriate for social distancing on the beach and 
misted sanitized between each use. Beach towels will be placed in the guestrooms.  

 


